
LaGrange County RC Club 
August 12 Business Newsletter 

 

 
 

 

Vern opened the meeting with 10 members present. 
Jerry read the minutes and they were approved. Jim 
also gave a Treasures report of $1059.55 

New Business: Jerry read a letter from the county commissioners. It stated due to a new state wide law 
we will no longer be leasing the landfill but will be licensed as a club for it's use. As Jerry stated 
nothing has changed for us with the exception that we will no longer need to individually sign a lease 
agreement. 
 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:  True to our philosophy, we do more flying than anything else.  


